
To whom it may concern, 

 

My name is Meredith Breen and was a communications intern for Florida State University’s College of 

Arts and Sciences Communications Team in spring 2024. Throughout my time with the team, I 

development various content, specifically student and faculty features for FSU’s 

College of Arts and Sciences news website. Attached are the links to the published articles 

below: 

 

FSU College of Arts and Sciences Student and Faculty Spotlight Articles 

 

● Event Feature: FSU hosts international statistics conference 
https://news.fsu.edu/news/science-technology/2024/04/19/florida-state-university-hosts-international-statist 

ics-conference/ 

 

● Student Feature: Connor Krassel 

*Article featured in the College of Arts and Sciences’ magazine, Spectrum 

https://artsandsciences.fsu.edu/spectrum-summer-2024/article/scouts-honor 

 

● Faculty Spotlight: Dr. Feng Bao 

https://artsandsciences.fsu.edu/article/faculty-spotlight-feng-bao 

 

● Student Spotlight: Harrison Betz 

https://artsandsciences.fsu.edu/article/student-spotlight-harrison-betz 

 

Thank you for your interest. 

 

Sincerely, 

Meredith Breen 

(772)485-9717 

mbreen170@gmail.com 
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